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      ‘We learn to love everyone as Jesus loves us’ 

8th January 2021 

 

 

Dear Year 6 parents and children,  

  

Hope you are all well.   

Just a quick message to inform you that yesterday the Government announced that 
Year 6 SATS papers have been cancelled for this year.   

We do not know as of yet what criteria we will use to assess the children, but I felt 
that you needed to know to minimise any anxieties you or your child may have had 
thinking that they would be doing these tests in May.  

  

Take care  

  

Mrs McGuffie  
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